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Nothing like coming home to Holiday and enjoying the sounds of Tropical
Steel Drums playing poolside! If you are just getting back to HRV for the
winter, you’re in for a treat! This month is stocked full of exciting shows,
dances, contests, and more! Get all the info here in this newsletter issue or
online through our Facebook page! Welcome home!

Welcome Home!

https://www.facebook.com/holidayrvparkleesburg
https://www.facebook.com/holidayrvparkleesburg


Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Donna Passetti 
Community Manager

Manager's Corner

Welcome to the start of the 2025/2026 Season. Many of the Seasonal Residents will be returning and
getting back into the activities at HRV. Don’t forget to welcome our new homeowners by introducing
yourself and inviting them to join in the various events. As the season kicks off there are many things
planned already but Pat continues to work on events.

Hurricane Season extends to the 1st of December. We have been fortunate so far this year but, please
stay aware and prepared if a storm is headed in our direction. They can be far reaching so don’t discount
the potential threat. Please check on your neighbors and lend a helping hand if you are able. It means
more to those in need than you can imagine.

Resident October 25/26 Car Stickers are available. Residents currently on site will get a sticker in your
mailbox. Seasonal residents please obtain your 25/26 car sticker when you check in, update your
information, and provide a copy of your homes title/registration if you have not already done so. If you
do not receive a sticker, please check with the Office. Have a copy of the current registration for
boat/trailer going into Storage. Gate stickers/codes are for Resident use only and are not to be given to
others. Once someone sells their home at HRV, they are no longer entitled to come in to use HRV
Amenities.

There is no solicitation on HRV property. If you have someone knock on your door, please contact the
office. They will be escorted off the property. Solicitation by residents is also prohibited.

Boat slips may not be sublet. If you sell your boat/home the slip assignment does not go with either.
There is a wait list for boat slips, and new assignments will be made based on the list and availability.

The speed limit is 10mph, please, observe it. Stop signs mean STOP. This includes golf carts and
bicycles also.

Overnight visitors are to be registered with the Office and obtain a pass.

Improvements to your home/site require park approval prior to the project start. Contact the office to
request a review. Lake County permits are REQUIRED for most projects. Be sure your vendor
complies.

Park Improvements – White vinyl fencing and maintenance building face-lift. The interior fencing has been
completed. Exterior fencing is still to be done. Maintenance building is an amazing transformation. Café
renovations are with the General Contractor. Street Signs are in progress, but Lake County has not
provided house numbers yet. You will be notified as soon as HRV receives the information. Keycode entry
gates have been installed at both entrances to the outdoor pool. They are required by Lake County!
Several A/C units in buildings have been replaced. Maintenance has all the materials and is currently
working on rebuilding the rolling dumpsters one by one. Shuffleboard courts have some new benches.
The funding for the final few benches will be requested in 2026 budgets. Cove’s construction department
is working on several other projects. Information will be shared once things are more concrete.

Thank you for making HOLIDAY RV your home, participating in the activities and utilizing the amenities.
Friendships are made by joining in. Take advantage of the many activities to broaden your circle.
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MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT
Dave DeNell 
Hours of operation: Monday thru Friday 7:00am-3:15pm, includes work
orders and repairs done during these business hours.

Recycle: 
Break BOXES down, put on backside of dumpsters for pickup.
PLASTIC goes in the bins on the backside of dumpsters for pickup.
Rolling Dumpsters (parked by Comfort Stations) are for HOUSEHOLD
GARBAGE ONLY
YARD clean-up material put in a container or bag for pick-up. 
METAL items can be taken to the metal only dumpster in the
maintenance area.
NONMETAL items go into the other dumpster in maintenance area.

MARINA
Summer Hours: closed, open for fuel only:
Tuesday: 8-8:30am 
Thursday: 8-8:30am
Call the Front Desk 352-787-5151 for assistance.

THE POOLSIDE CAFE

MAIL ROOM
Julia Guest
Monday-Friday 9am-1pm 
Saturday 9am-Noon
All mail and packages should include correct site number
Please pick up mail and packages on a daily basis. Space is limited in the
Mail Room.

Department Managers' Corner

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Summer Hours
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday- 8:30am-2pm
Closed Sunday & Wednesday, Saturday
*Payment: cash or credit card is accepted at time of purchase.

NEW & PREOWNED HOME SALES
Now listing preowned homes for sale. 
Contact Kathryn Andrews at 352-204-8941 for more information.

Holiday RV 
28229 County Rd 33
Leesburg FL 34748

Departments:

Welcome Center/Registration
(Front Office): 352-787-5151

Mon-Fri- 9am-5pm
Saturday- Closed
Sunday Closed 

Courtesy Center (gate):
352-815-0189

Lifestyle: 352-787-5775
Hours: 9am-4:00pm - M-F
email: holidayrvactivities@

covecommunities.com

The Poolside Café
352-728-8600

New & Preowned 
Home Sales

Available in the Main Office

Web:
www.holidayrvvillage.com

email:
holidayrvvillage@

covecommunities.com

Lake County Landfill accepts paint, tire, electronics and more (HRV does not
accepts these items). Call 352-343-3776 for hours and more information. Great
resource minutes from HRV Park.
Dogs are NOT allowed on the golf course or softball field. It is becoming
a nuisance and hazard for people playing on the field where dogs have
pooped, and their owners did not pick up.

http://www.holidayrvvillage.com/


Veteran Spotlight
by Diane Muzeroll

Veteran Spotlight
by Diane Muzeroll

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Veteran Spotlight

Kevin Coble
US Army National Guard
1982 - 2007

Kevin is originally from Continental, Ohio, entered the National Guard after high school for “the College
Tuition.” He attended Basic Training for Infantry at Fort Benning, Georgia. Kevin attended Bowling
Green State University for 2 years. With the National Guard he worked a weekend month and for 2
weeks in the summer. He did do 3 weeks of cold weather training at a Winter Survival School, in 1990 or
1991, at Fort Greely, AK. He actually was out in the elements with a tent and supplies for about 2 weeks
and “it was cold”. He also went to England for 2 weeks in 1999 to train with the British.

2001, Kevin was away at an ANCO - Advanced Non Commissioned Officer School, once he got home,
he was deployed to Fort Knox for Post Security for the next year.

Kevin, a First Sargent, E-8, was activated and deployed to Germany for training then to Kosovo for UN
Peacekeeping Missions as Squadron Leader for Safety and Civility. For this deployment he drew hostile
combat pay.

After being home for a month on terminal leave, Hurricane Katrina happened. He was deployed to the
Super Dome, then traveled around the flood waters on boats in East Orleans rescuing people in homes,
those that would go.

Kevin retired from the National Guard in June 2007.

Kevin worked as a Parts Manager at a GM Dealership. He retired in 2020. He came to Holiday as he had
family living here. He bought a place and became a full time resident in the fall of 2020.

Kevin has 3 daughters and 4 grandchildren. He plays softball and coaches. He and his girlfriend, Tina
Pion are busy around the park.



October Main Events

10/1/25        3pm Ambassador Meeting (A)
10/07/25      Scarecrow Contest
10/09/25      9-2pm Homeowner EXPO 
10/10/25      7pm Friday Night Movie
10/16/25       2-5pm Thirsty Thursday with DJ Warzy
10/16/25       5-7pm Spa Evening (Indoor Pool)
10/17/25       6-8pm Rockin’ Cowboy (A)
10/18/25       7-10pm Welcome Back Dance! (A)
10/21/25       3pm Halloween Craft DIY (M)
10/22/25       2-5pm Steel Drums / Outdoor Pool
10/23/25       Golfcart Maintenance (A parking lot)
10/31/25       7-10pm Halloween Dance with Mark Christy

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

OctoberEvents 

Follow us on 
Holiday RV Park
Facebook page for all your
community updates!

October 23 Golfcart
Maintenance

Keep your Golfcart maintained! 
Signup at the Lifestyle Office for 
Golfcart Maintenance day.
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Ambassador News 

Month!Month!
Home of theHome of the

Congratulations Lot#E41!!! 
You are our September

 Home of the Month Winner!

Michelle Barnard is our October Home of the Month
winner! She moved to Holiday RV 5 years ago and has
been working on her home with all craft and painting skills! 

Michelle is from New York, where she was the first women
UPS driver! She later went into the banking business and
then started her own business creating beautiful, pressed
wedding flower keepsakes!

Retiring to warmer climate, her friend April recommend
Holiday for all the activities! We’re so glad she did!

Congratulations Michelle Barnard!

Holiday RV Park Home of the Month is
chosen by resident committee who
randomly choose homes and rate them for
overall neatness, well-kept garden or
landscaping, inviting entry way, most
improved overall, unique remodel,
whimsical item or best patio or screen area!
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Ambassador News 

Non-Denominational Church
Service at the Marina
By Tony & Vanessa Derrico

We have been attending Discovery Church, in
Orlando, for over 20 years, and we just love our
church. Instead of making the hour drive on Sunday
mornings, we have decided to share our church
remotely with others at Holiday RV. We are now
live-streaming church service at the Marina each
Sunday at 10 a.m. Come and join this casual, but
powerful, church service, with Contemporary
Christian music and see why we love this bible-
based church that has been so impactful on us.

Discovery Church is a Word and Spirit church. They
believe that God has given us both His Word and
His Spirit and that both are necessary in full
measure to empower us to live fruitful lives as
disciples of Jesus. The vision of Discovery Church is
to be a reflection of the church described in Acts
2:42 – 47. They believe that such a church is only
possible when the Spirit of God and the Word of
God are powerfully at work in the life of the church,
as described in the larger story of Acts 1 and 2.
Come and join us on Sundays as we are in a series
sharing Jesus’ stories and how they impact us
today.

To learn more about Discovery Church, please visit
DiscoveryChurch.org or join us at 10 a.m. Sunday at
the Marina.

We're looking forward to everyone being back and
getting Helping Hands started again November 18!
Join us every Tuesday 1-3pm at the Ken Jones to
help us bring joy to the kids at Camp Boggy Creek.

The camp is a seriously fun camp started by Paul
Newman for seriously ill kids. They get to attend
camp free of charge and they get to be kids for a
week without worrying about their illnesses. We
make quilts, teddy bears, and afghans to send to the
camp. Each camper then takes a bear and afghan
home after camp. You don’t need to know how to
sew, if you can tie a knot we have a job for you. We
are also in need of sewers to sew quilts and do some
teddy bears, if interested let us know it can be done
at your house. 

We have some upcoming events:
Potluck luncheon January 14th Activity Center.
12:30-2:00 Potluck and social
Work party at camp January 23rd 8-2 Bring your
lunch
Bear stuffing party and tour of camp February 26th
8-4 Lunch is provided

As always we meet on Tuesdays at the Ken Jones
Center (post office) 1-3. We can always use gently
worksheets, ribbon for teddy bears, fabric, craft
supplies of any kind and yarn.

We thank the residents who donate to us each year.
The kids greatly appreciate it too.

Darlene Snell Helping Hands Ambassador

Helping Hands
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Special Events 

Mark your calendars for October 9  9-2pm for the
Homeowners EXPO!

th

This is an opportunity to for residents to meet local
vendors who are licensed and insured to discuss
repairs, remodel ideas, and/or see what’s available
here for resources and project needs.

This free event is at the Activity Center October 9
from 9-2pm. Coffee and donuts in the morning while
they last!

th

Here’s your opportunity to fix up your golfcart
without having to take it out of our park!

Mid-State Carts is coming to Holiday RV Park on
October 23 from 9-2pm. They have two special offers
for us:

The Fall Service Special $78.84 Gas or Electric
Golfcarts

Tuneup: Oil Change
Batteries checked
Battery water check
Front end greased
Brakes cleaned
Rotate tires

or
Fall Detail Special for $58.85!

Stop into the Lifestyle Office and schedule your
Golfcart and pay later!

Homeowners EXPO!

Golfcart Maintenance
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Ambassador News

What can be better after a long trip south than a nice relaxing chair massage?

Or floating in a warm pool listening to the soothing music of Sound Bath?

The Lifestyle Office has always been about offering so many activities, events, and opportunities to keep
active. This past summer we have developed the Wellness Program, which is designed to help you rejuvenate
and take care of your health and wellness needs. 

The Spa Evening brings a soothing relaxing time with professional services to help you ease your muscles and
sooth your soul. 

We’ve also added chair Yoga on Tuesdays and Thursday at 10:30am in the Activity Center. Tai Chi classes will
start soon as well. These classes are designed for seniors to help with mobility, strength, and focus.

Holiday RV
 Lifestyle

Wellness Program

Spa Evening Signup is
available now in the

Lifestyle Office.

Chair Yoga is on 
Tuesday & Thursday

10:30am (A)

Tai Chi will be
available in November.

 



Monday
9am - Walking the Water (OP)
9:30 Strength, Stretching & Toning
with Carol (A) starting 10/20/25
10am Disc Golf
1pm - Super Samba- Cards (L)
1pm Bunco (L)
5pm - Potluck (M) 
2:30pm Cornhole
6:30pm - Shanghai Rummy (M)

Tuesday
10am Beginner Pickleball
10:30am Pickleball Round Robin
9am - Walking the Water (OP)
10:30am - Chair Yoga (A)
2pm - Indoor Cornhole (A) 
2:30pm Cornhole
6:30pm Game Night (KJ)
6:30 pm Karaoke Fun (A)
7pm- Euchre (L)

Wednesday 
9am - Walking the Water (OP)
9:30am Zumba (A) starting 10/23/25
10am -- Mini-Golf
10:30am Cardio Drumming (A)
starting 10/23/25
1pm - Prog Hand & Foot (M)
2:30pm Cornhole
7pm - Bingo (A) 

Thursday
9am - Walking the Water (OP)
10:30am - Chair Yoga (A)
1pm - Bridge (L)
1pm Super Samba
2pm Cornhole Tournament
7pm - Pinochle (L)

Friday
9am - Walking the Water (OP)
1pm- Choir (A)
1pm Clown Club (M) (1  & 3  Fridays)st rd

2:30pm Cornhole
6pm - Prog. Hand & Foot (KJ)

ACTIVITIES:
Daily

SPECIAL  ACTIVITIES SPECIAL  ACTIVITIES 
                 ‌October‌

Saturday 
8am Walking the Water (OP)
10am Cornhole Lessons (1st & 3rd Saturdays!)
6pm - Super Samba (M)

Sunday
9am - Holiday Mission Church (A)
10am - Discovery Church (M)
2pm - Marbles & Sequence (L)
6pm - Super Samba (M)
6:30pm - Cards With K (S)



& EVENTS & EVENTS 
AMENDITIES
AVAILABLE

Open and Available:
Weight Room 

Pickleball courts
Tennis courts

Volleyball court
Horseshoes

Cornhole
Bocce Ball

The library: 
Books, Games, 

videos, CDs, DVDs,
Computers,

Puzzles
Indoor pool

Outdoor pool
Billard room

Welcome Center/Registration
(Front Office): 352-787-5151

Mon-Fri- 9am-5pm
Saturday- Closed
Sunday Closed 

Courtesy Center (gate):
352-815-0189

Lifestyle: 352-787-5775
Hours: 9am-4:00pm - M-F
email: holidayrvactivities@

covecommunities.com

The Poolside Café
352-728-8600

New & Preowned 
Home Sales

Available in the Main Office
352-204-8941

SAVE THE
CALENDAR!

Tear out &

*All times & dates are
subject to change!
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Ambassador News 

Holiday RV Winter Season
Lifestyle Coordinators

October 2025

Get your boots ready!
The time is near that we all return to our homes for
the winter, I am looking forward to returning and
reconnecting with friends. I’m especially excited for
another year of line dancing. They will be the same
days and times as last season. starting November 3,
Monday 7pm and Tuesdays 9am and 10:30am.

I have some new dances that
will challenge both you all
and myself, as well as easy
beginner. The first few weeks
will be review. See you soon.
Tina Mary Augustine

CIRCLE DANCE LESSONS
Welcome to the New Season! Just wanted to
remind everyone we will be resuming Circle Dance
Lesson on Friday, November 7th 9:30-10:30 a.m. in
the Activity Center for $1/dancer. Mark your
calendar.

 We will start out reviewing the dances we learned
last Season and build on them.

Experience and/or Partner are not required. Grab a
friend, comfy shoes/clothing and some water. If you
can walk, you can Circle Dance. It is line dancing
without walls! Fun and variations are encouraged.

Safe travels & hope to see you on the dance floor
ready for FUN!!
Ruth & Ozzie Osborn

Rocking Cowboyz
Mark your calendars for October 17 , you are not
going to want to miss this show! 6-8pm at the
Activity Center, Tickets $10 available at the
Lifestyle Office and at the door.

th

Straight out of Kentucky, don’t let those young
brothers faces fool you - they’re going to blow the
lid off the building!

Fund Raisers for Holiday RV
Community Members
When someone needs more than our prayers, and
life’s challenges become too much, this community
comes together to help, contribute, donate in any
way we can.

Holiday Cafe Manager Kim Cooper needs our help.
Her husband Laron Cooper is currently in Hospice
and they are financially struggling.

Two Benefits will take place in October. One will be
during the Welcome Home Dance October 18 .
There will be raffle baskets and 50/50's to benefit the
Coopers. 

th

The second Benefit will be held October 24 . Ticket
sales will go towards the Cooper’s benefit as well as
raffles and 50/50s.

th

Together we come together to give. If you are unable
to attend, the office is accepting donations for the
Coopers. If you are sending a check, please make it
out to Kimberly Cooper. Thank you all for your
generous donations.
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Ambassador News 

Pinochle Update:
by Sandy Zaffer
 

 Pinochle update: On August 21  Carol
Slawnikowski and Jerry Lenhausen had the high
game of 138 and we had a three-way tie between
Jo Fitzgerald, Jerry Lenhausen and Sandy Zaffer for
the high series of 450. 

st

On August 28 , Jo Fitzgerald had the high game of
120 and Carol Slawnikowski had the high series
with 470. 

th

On September 4  Rena Schmidt and Sandy Zaffer
had the high game of 128 and Rena also had the
high series with 433. 

th

On September 11  Irene Hart had the high series
with 468 and Linda Collins and Rena Schmidt had
the high game of 127. 

th

On September 18 , Irene Hart had the high game
of 134 and the high series with 604.

th

Pinochle is played at 7:00 p.m. on Thursdays at the
Leisure Center. The cost is $1.25, with all monies
collected paid out each night. Come and join us –
we always have a good time and would love to
have you join us.  

 Holiday Clown Club
The clowns are ready to get back to clowning
around and hope you will join them! Our first
meeting is Friday, October 3, 2025 at 1 pm at the
Marina. Meetings are held the first and third Fridays
of each month. Our goal is to have fun and spread
joy to our community! If you can smile - you'll fit
right in and we're sure you'll have more fun than
you could ever imagine!!
                 Lil Flower

2026 New York Reunion
Attention all past and present 

New Yorkers!

 When visiting beautiful New York this summer and
fall, please bring back any New York items to use as
door prized for our reunion. It can be anything -
food, games, apparel, or general merchandise. Be
sure to wrap the item, or put it in a bag so the winner
will be surprised when they open it. Then mark your
calendars and save the date for Saturday, February
21, 2026 from 1 to 3 pm at the Marina.

Pam and Doug Kay are manning the event, as Julie
and Gary Liberty have left Holiday RV for their next
adventure in life. Pam and Doug would welcome any
help and suggestions for the reunion, including what
food to serve and games to play. You can reach Pam
at pmk5ishy@gmail.com, or text 315-720-5160.

I LOVE ❤️ NY 

HOLD THE DATE:
2/28/2026
The Midwest Reunion will be on February 28, 2026,
at the Marina. This social gathering is for anyone
from Indiana, Illinois, Iowa, Minnesota, Missouri,
Wisconsin, or who does not have a specific state
reunion. Further details will be issued later.



The marina has been confirmed for Holiday Quilt
Club’s Friday’s morning meetings and Friday
evenings sit & sew starting Oct. 3rd, (8-1pm and
6pm).

More about our club we are beginner to advanced
quilters some of the things we do is teach classes,
share ideas, go to shop hops, have sleepovers, host
an annual club luncheon, have an annual park quilt
show & biannual bus trip are just a few.

Some of the classes planned for the season are:
Name Tag Badge class, Beginner Paper piecing,
rope bowl, zipper bag, Mondo bag, sweatshirt
Jacket, make up bag, three-yard quilt, shoe bag,
Irish chain, Machine cleaning & care & Block of the
month project. 

We are looking forward to a fun and full season.
Come check us out. 

Cheryl Rathburn, Secretary

Flamingo Flocking
The Holiday Clown Club's flamingos are anxiously
waiting their chance to surprise someone special by
flocking their lawn in the dark of night and helping
to celebrate a birthday, special occasion, or just
make them smile!

A THREE DAY NOTICE IS NEEDED. Just put $10.00
cash in an envelope, along with the pink form found
in the post office, and send to Anne Carlson W 166. 

100% of your donations support the women's
shelter, Leesburg Humane Society, and Leesburg
Elementary School. Flocking makes everyone happy
- the person receiving the birds, the person giving
the birds, the Clown, and of course our benevolent
causes!

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Ambassador News

Holiday Garden Club
Plans are in the works for the first Holiday RV
Garden Club. The idea is to have raised beds for
gardening and a grow house to start plants. The
Ambassadors will coordinate and instruct others in
the group to help grow and maintain a community
garden. 

Product for raised beds are in and will soon be
constructed in their new home.

If you would like to join or contribute/donate
supplies, please contact Janet Carr or Paul Schrantz.

Holiday Quilt Club

Hello everyone. I hope your summer has been good
to you. I wanted to remind everyone that we have our
meetings in the Cafe at the Ken Jones Center. We are
there on Mondays from 1-3pm. Season starts on
November 3,2025. I will not be joining you until the
first of December Bring your projects and enjoy
seeing what others are doing. 

For those who would like to learn to cross stitch,
crochet, knit, etc, join us as well. We are always open
to new friends and helping to pass on our craft. Can't
wait to get back to Holiday! See you soon!! Bev
Koons

Holiday Stitchers
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Kathryn Andrews Holiday RV Sales Associate 352-204-8941
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Ambassador News 

Welcome back snowbirds. If you follow the parks
Facebook page you will have noticed that
cornhole has been played all summer. Cornhole is
for all ages, skill level, and both genders.

As more of our seasonal resident’s return, cornhole
participants will also grow. There will be lessons
on the 1st and 3rd Saturday at 10:00 AM and
many of our more experienced players are more
than happy to arrange one on one teaching.

According to the lifestyle office, cornhole is one of
the top activities in the park as it is offered every
day. Our schedule is as follows: Sign up starts at
2:00, Play starts at 2:30 sharp every day.

Tournament day is Thursdays; the play is more
structured as the winners and runners up will earn
a sign to post in their lots for the week.

We do have plans on providing shade for the
bleachers as well as Cove helping pay for shade
for players.

Whether you are an avid player, beginner, or
simply wish to watch, all are welcome.
Kent Tompkins

Cornhole Update
For pickleball it will be just like last year.
Beginner lessons on Tuesdays at 10 am. Sign up for
Round Robin (RR) starts at 10:30am. Tuesday’s RR
start right after lessons. 

RR on Thursdays at 11 am for our beginners after
enough snowbirds arrive.

We hope to have a lot of great competitions at the
advanced level and beginner level.

Joe Wooldridge

Pickleball is Back!

Shuffleboard will be returning
November
The shuffleboard courts and area is ready for play!
Setup and practice at 12:30pm, with play starting at 1pm:
Tuesday Draw Partners
Friday     Partners
Saturday Build-A-House
Sunday   Pin Shuffle
Lessons - Saturday morning 9:30-11am
New players are always welcome!

Regular open play Monday, Wednesday, & Thursday.
Equipment is available in the Sports Center.

Fitness with Carol
Carol is back! Fitness with Carol will be back on
track starting with:

Strength, Stretching & Toning Class - Monday
October 20 9:30am at the Activity Center,
class fee $2. This 90-minute class is a full-body
workout with hand weights and/or resistance
bands, plus 30 minutes of stretching.
Zuma -Wednesday, October 23 at 9:30am at
the Activity Center. Great music, fun moves,
lots of fun with friends! $1
Cardo Drumming - October 23 at 10:30am
also in the Activity Center. Join us for a great
workout banging on the drums to your
favorite music. $1
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Ambassador News 

                 Disc Golf
Monday’s at 10am are set for anyone wanting to join and learn about Disc Golf and practice playing.
Competing has not begun as of yet, but the team is starting to shape up!

Discs are available in the office during regular business hours and at the guard shack after hours.

Ambassador Bill Lashua, who set up the course and is teaching others how to play encourages anyone who
is interested to come on out and give it a try. If you don’t have Discs yet, the office has nice sets to barrow,
and the bag includes the course layout and game rules. 

Regular golf is still able to play the course, like any golf course, players are to be considerate in taking turns
and show good sportsmanship.

HAPPY HOLIDAY
KAYAKERS
We are excited to return to Holiday RV for
another Season & cannot wait to get our
kayaks back in the water. Our first scheduled
paddles are scheduled at 10:00 a.m. on
Wednesday, October 22nd & 29th. We plan
to launch from the Marina kayak launch site.
If you can join us, please be there by 9:45
a.m. to sign Park forms.

All crafts must have a life jacket, paddle &
whistle. We strongly encourage dressing in
layers, sunscreen, water & snacks in reusable
containers. A dry change of clothes is also a
good idea to keep in transport vehicle. We
do request emergency contact information
for anyone paddling with us, just in case.

If you are not using a kayak & might be
interested in loaning &/or selling, please
give us your details. We would like to remind
everyone they can join the Holiday Yacht
Club, if you own a kayak, which is another
great group of people in our HRV
community.

For more information or questions:
Ozzie & Ruth Visit E142 or 
Text (518)669-3337, or ozzieruth@gmail.com

HRV SMOKELESS
CAMPFIRE GROUP
As the Snowbirds start heading South, we hope
everyone has had a wonderful summer with lots of
adventures! We cannot wait to hear about them
around the campfire. We are pleased to announce we
will be kicking off the Season with our first Smokeless
Campfire on Saturday, October 25th 7:00-9:00 p.m. at
the outdoor stage, behind the Activity Center & next
to Outdoor Pool buildings. (If inclement weather, we
may move into Activity Center.)
We are excited to have the Jam Session Crew join us
with their outstanding talents. If you play an
instrument, please bring it with you to join in with the
fun.
Bring your friends, your beverages & your chairs. We
do not provide snacks or beverages, but you are
welcome to bring your own. There is lots of parking for
golf carts, a lighted concrete dance area & some
picnic tables.
Hope to see you across the Campfire!
Ozzie & Ruth Osborn
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Meetings

Manager Q&A
Holiday RV Park General Manager Donna Passetti will not be holding Q&A meetings through the summer,
unless an issue has become urgent to discuss. 

Look for Q&A meetings to resume in October.

Ambassador Meeting 
The Ambassador Meeting is October 1, 3pm at the Activity Center. We will be discussing end of the
summer season activities and upcoming fall schedules. Thank you to all of the summer Ambassadors for
your continued support in offering activities through the summer!

 Notes!

“The best group to travel with!!  We have traveled
many thousands of miles with them since 2015…the

VERY Best!!” Kathy Kines

Book your Holiday Season Adventure Now!
There are many heartwarming holiday trips available, packed with shows, dinners, arts and shopping!
Make your reservations NOW so you don’t miss out!

New brochures are located in the Ken Jones building and the Lifestyle Office to take and see all the
Senior Adventure trips! You can also look online for more details and new trips that have been added.

As always, simply call to make reservations! Don’t wait as some trips sell out quickly!

Your trip begins right here, as most are scheduled to pick up from Holiday RV Park!

Call today! 352-753-5404 for reservations!



Pat

RemindersReminders

PATRICIA K WHEATON

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Lifestyle Office
email: holidayrvactivities@covecommunities.com

From the 
Lifestyle Office
From the 
Lifestyle Office Articles for the November 2025 newsletter are due in the

Lifestyles email inbox no later than 5pm, October 15, 2025.
Articles must be submitted via email to

holidayrvactivities@covecommunities.com 

Hello! 

Season 2!
 We are about to start Season 2 here at Holiday RV! This is our second winter season together as
the Lifestyle Ladies, and we have an amazing winter planned! 

October has a lot of fun things scheduled! Be sure to keep the calendar in the middle of the
newsletters and watch for updates on our Facebook page Holiday RV Park. Flyers in our office and
in the Ken Jones, the calendar online through our website, the TV’s in the Ken Jones and our
office, and even channel 4 is streaming our list of activities and events! We’re doing our best to
make sure you are informed!

There are new activities for you to try: Disc Golf, Garden Club, Chair Yoga, and Ti Chi! They are
very active groups and offer exciting programs! The Chair Yoga and Ti Chi are streamed classes
led by an ambassador to further instruct participants through the course. All of these programs
have had positive feedback and are growing.

Our favorite activities are back and quite a few are starting this month! Mark your calendars and
join your friends. We tried to keep the same days and times, which is a challenge when we have
over 50 activities during the winter season!

Let’s not forget Maintenance has worked hard through extreme heat conditions to renew our park
in so many ways this summer. New fences, new benches, trees down or trimmed, painted rooms
and buildings, extra care to so many areas...we’re grateful to Dave and his crew for all that they’ve
got done!

Kelly and I have new shows, lots of dances, Spa Evenings, and so much more to offer this coming
season! A lot of our crafts and poolside shows were a big hit this summer so we will be continuing
with those programs too. 

Stay tune and welcome home! This is going to be a great season!

 

https://www.facebook.com/holidayrvparkleesburg
https://covecommunities.com/rv-resorts/florida/holiday-rv/resort-lifestyle/activities-entertainment#calendar
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Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Holiday RV Highlights

 Event Highlights

We’re still adding exciting
new shows & activities for
October & November!
Watch for flyers at our
Lifestyle Office and/or like
and follow us on Facebook:
Holiday RV Park for updates!

Pat Wheaton & Kelly Frank
Your Holiday RV Lifestyle Ladies!

Photo of the Month! Congratulations to Deb Weiner
Deb Weiner W34 captured
this rare full circle rainbow
while riding on the back of a
motorcycle!

A once in a lifetime shot!

Congratulations Deb!

Thank you to all who
entered! Send in your
photos for next month’s
Photo of the Month!


